
 

 
 
 
 

29 June 2022 
 
 
Dear Residential Care residents and families 
 
 
Following our communication last Friday, we wanted to provide a final update on the 
status of the outbreak in our Rosebank wing. 
 
We are very pleased to communicate that we have now received official advice from 
the Public Health Unit that following no further cases and the return to health of the 
affected residents that this outbreak can be de-escalated.  
 
We have advised Rosebank residents and will contact their families directly to let 
them know the outbreak is now over.   
 
In addition to participating in plaza visits and excursions, which recommenced for the 
majority of Rosebank residents on Saturday, Rosebank residents are now able to 
enjoy in-room visits from Thursday 30 June 2022.   
 
We thank all our impacted residents and families for working with us to bring this 
outbreak to a close. 
 
Please share with family and friends who may not be on our mailing list. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Michael Penhey 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

 


